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Firstly, a massive thank you to all children,
parents and the staff at CRI for making me
feel so welcome over the last week or so.

Your kind words, patience and flexibility has
not gone unnoticed. 

Now for the important part, the children!
WOW! I am so impressed with how well all of

the children have settled into this new
academic year. The school has been filled

with beautiful smiles, loud giggles and
constant learning - within the classroom,

outside on the pirate ship and in our forests.
I really don't think we could have got off on a

better start. A special welcome to our
newest CRI pupils who started in Reception.

Our teachers have been wildly impressed
with their behaviour and willingness to try

new things. Keep it up!
To all of our families, have a fantastic

weekend and we will see you on Monday.

Mr O'Shea

Reception have been learning school routines,
making new friends and had their first lunch in
school. They are enjoying exploring the
classrooms and outside areas. 
Year 1 have been focusing on forming numbers
0-5 correctly, counting and representing
objects and writing a note from space.
Year 2 have begun to find out about medieval
castles and we have been exploring value (the
value of each digit) in numbers up to 20 in
Maths.

On forest school days, children should wear
leggings/jogging bottoms (and the rest of their
uniform) and bring in old trainers/wellies. Dates
are on our school website calendar. 
On PE days children should wear their PE kit
including trainers. 
Please read all emails sent via ParentMail. 




Year 1 Curriculum meeting 21/09

Year 2 Curriculum meeting 22/09

Reception Curriculum meeting 

      28/09




Reminders

Reception splashing around!


